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Please support SB422.   Lane filtering is a safe and effective way to improve traffic 

congestion and reduce transit time for all vehicles on the road; not just motorcycles.   

The California Highway Patrol endorses the practice in California where it has been 

done safely for decades.   Lane filtering actually improves motorcycle safety by 

reducing the chances of a rear end collision, possibly the most dangerous collision 

for motorcycles. 


